
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you can join us! Please help us to plan by registering before February 25. 
 

For more information or questions, please contact Laura Little or Luluah Mustafa. 
 

                         

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Join us for a FREE workshop! 

                                 The New England Regional Association for 
                            Language Learning Technology invites you  
                              to participate in its Spring workshop: 
                                                 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Hands on / Hands off: Play, Programming 
& the Role of Language Resource 

Centers 
 

Friday, March 8
th,

 2019 | 10:00 AM- 3:00 PM 
Connecticut College 

All language educators, students, and language resource center personnel are 
invited to Participate in a day-long exchange of ideas, insights, and tech tools 

for language learning. 
 

Tentative schedule 
 
10:00-10:30 Arrival, check in, coffee 
10:30-12:00 Panel discussion and breakout sessions: the evolving role of the 
language resource center 
Noon-1:00 Lunch and tour of the Walter Commons for Global Study and 
Engagement and/or Shain Library 
1:00-2:30: Try out tech tools with language educators! A chance to learn and 
explore at hands-on stations.  
2:30-3:00: Wrap-up reflection and discussion  
3:00+: social hour  
 

Stay tuned for more details 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScJ-LdMSwZoDUlc9htPNXOuzXATSZt_rlKpMQBcwb8runCh6A/viewform
mailto:llittle@conncoll.edu
mailto:luluah77@bu.edu
https://www.conncoll.edu/academics/global-focus/
https://www.conncoll.edu/academics/global-focus/

